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May 26, 2023 

Notice is hereby given that the Golden Crescent Regional Planning Commission 
(GCRPC) is seeking public input regarding a planned fare reinstatement for our 
public transportation services. GCRPC is preparing to reinstate pre-COVID-19 fare 
prices on September 1, 2023. 

The changes will include all Victoria Transit routes and rural Victoria and Dewitt 
Demand Response services.  

GCRPC will be hosting a public meeting to discuss fare reinstatement on June 28, 
2023, at 1908 N. Laurent, Suite 600, Victoria, Texas, 77901 from 5:00 p.m. to 6:00 
p.m.  If you are unable to attend the public meeting or prefer to submit your input in 
writing, you can send your comments, feedback, or questions to Andrew Deras via 
email at fares@gcrpc.org or by mail to the address listed below. Please clearly 
indicate “Fare Reinstatement Proposal” in the subject line or on the envelope. A 
public comment form will also be available on our website at www.gcrpc.org in both 
English and Spanish. 

Attn: Andrew Deras 
Golden Crescent Regional Planning Commission 

1908 N Laurent, Suite 600, 
Victoria, Texas, 77901 

 
The deadline for submitting comments is July 19, 2023, by 5:00 p.m. If you require 
accommodations, language interpreters, or have specific communication needs, 
we are committed to making the necessary arrangements to assist you. GCRPC 
kindly requests that you make any accommodation requests, language interpreter 
needs, or communication needs known to us at least 72 hours prior to the public 
meeting or comment submission deadline. For accommodation requests or 
additional information about this posting, please call (361) 578-1587, ext. 502. 
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